
RUMBURGH AND St MICHAEL VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

Protection of Children and Vulnerable Adults Policy 

Rumburgh and St Michael Village Hall Management Committee is committed 
to ensuring that children and vulnerable adults are protected from harm and 
abuse when visiting the hall. 

The trustees will use their best endeavours to ensure that no-one who has not 
been appropriately checked has unsupervised access to any child. 

The trustees ask all hirers and users of the hall to report to them any concerns 
about the protection of children and vulnerable adults. On being made aware 
of any such concern the trustees will forthwith take the appropriate action 
which may include reporting to the police and/or to the local authority.  
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